
 

 

Dear Dr. Boswell: 

 

I am writing to confirm our recent discussion regarding the rescheduling of your deposition from the 

date originally noticed on the subpoena.  We are now planning to conduct the deposition on Monday, 

February, 26, 1996, at 10:00 a.m.  The deposition will be held at the National Archives in its College 

Park facility.  Parking is easily available at the College Park archive building, or, as I mentioned 

previously, we will be pleased to make arrangements for you to take a taxi if you would prefer.  I am 

enclosing a brochure describing that facility. 

 

As I mentioned to you on the phone, you should feel free to bring an attorney to represent you at the 

deposition if you so desire, but there is no obligation to do so.  I estimate that the deposition will last 

approximately four hours, but that it may take somewhat longer.  We will make arrangements for 

your lunch at the Archives. 

 

I would like to thank you again for your cooperation in regard to scheduling your deposition.  Do not 

hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or if you develop a need to reschedule the date of the 

deposition. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 



 

 

Dear Dr. Humes 

 

I am writing to confirm our recent discussions regarding the rescheduling of your deposition from the 

scheduled date on the subpoena.  We are now planning to conduct the deposition on Tuesday, 

February, 13, 1996, at 10:00 a.m.  The deposition will be held at the National Archives in its College 

Park facility.   

 

In regard to your travel arrangements, we are willing to send you a plane ticket and make 

arrangements for hotel accommodations.  You expressed a tentative interest in driving to 

Washington and receiving a reimbursement for milage.  This is perfectly acceptable and we can 

reimburse you up to the amount of a roundtrip, government-rate plane ticket (which is currently 

$____).  Unless we hear from you further, we will be assuming that you will be making your own 

arrangements and that we will reimburse you upon your arrival. 

 

You should feel free to take a taxicab to the National Archives at College Park and we will reimburse 

you for that expense as well. 

 

 

You should feel free to bring an attorney to represent you at the deposition if you so desire, but there 

is no obligation to do so.  I estimate that the deposition will last approximately four hours, but that it 

may take somewhat longer.  We will make arrangements for your lunch at the Archives. 

 

I would like to thank you again for your cooperation in regard to scheduling your deposition.Do not 

hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or if you develop a need to reschedule the date of the 

deposition. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 
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